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LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Collingwood Buildings, Newcastle upon Tyne, 1

Telegrams: Register, Newcastle upon Tyne Telephone : 21391 (3 lines)

2nd November, 1965,

The Secretary, g Noy {
London, f 1965 [
Dear Sir, :

Motorship "ADAMS BECK",

With reference to your letter of the lst
November, & fur ther cursory examination has been carried out
on the holds of the above ship in view of the request that
this vessel make one further trip to Greece with cargo, and
we would recommend that the double bottom tanks be tested
before sailing, and that in all holds various rivets through
the hopper side tank top plating which were found to be
leaking should be welded, and fractures in the hopper side
tank top plating should be temporarily repcired and some
frames in all holds where fractured should be temporarily
strapped.

All the above work could be done afloat.
We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
TE SURVEYORS,
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